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and that once contacted, there is a three-week period for responses to be returned.
Here is the link to the previous Section 8I Report (1 July 2020 – 30 June 2021) if you are unfamiliar with the report:
https://www.tpk.govt.nz/en/o-matou-mohiotanga/crownmaori-relations/waitangi-tribunal-claims-update
Please note, no updates need to be given until I send the template in the coming weeks.

I look forward to working with you all – please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, and please
let me know if there are any additional emails to add from your agency.
Have a great weekend.
Ngā mihi,
Maddy
The views expressed in this email and any accompanying attachments do not necessarily reflect those of Te Puni Kokiri. Te Puni Kokiri does
not accept any responsibility whatsoever for any loss or damage that may result from reliance on or the use of the information contained in
this email or any accompanying attachments.
This email together with any accompanying attachments may be confidential and subject to legal privilege. It may be read, copied and used
only by the intended recipient(s). If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email, telephone
or facsimile and delete this message. You may not copy, disclose or use the contents in any way. Thank you.
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